
12/1/2018 

Dear Sirs/Madam: 

RECEIVED 
DEC 0 5 2018 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I wish to protest most strongly against the proposed water rate increase by Kentucky American Water. 

The proposed rates are several times the rate of inflation and a greedy grab for excess profits. 

Please hold our utilities to reasonable rates. We depend upon you! 

Sincerely, 

-1-1/aalc t-9}:~- 9 _____ _ 
Mark & Karen Pendleton 

476 Lemon Drop Ln. 

Lexington, KY 40511 




